St Michael and All Angels Catholic Primary www.smaaanews.com @smaaanews Friday 5th May 2023

St Michael and All Angels Primar New Hey Road Woodchurch Wirral CH495LE



Today we have celebrated the Coronation of King Charles which takes place tomorrow. This is a momentous occasion in our country's history. Many of us may only see this once in

Thank you to all the children who took part in the 'Crown' competition and

congratulations to the winners. We were so impressed with all the entries, and I know School Council had a really tricky job judging.

Thank you to our cook Ann-Marie too who made us an amazing royal themed lunch which was enjoyed by everyone. Each child received a very special cupcake to mark the coronation. I wonder how

> many made it home before they were eaten!



F1's Coronation Celebrations -

making crowns

Monday 8th May – BANK HOLIDAY

Week beginning 8th May - SATS WEEK

Thursday 11th May – 3:30pm – Parents Meeting about First Holy

Communion

Saturday 13th May – First Holy Communion Mass at 10:30am in Church
Week beginning Monday 15th May – Year 4 swimming at Guinea Gap each day
Week beginning 15th May – KEY STAGE 1 SATS begin



Next week our amazing Year 6 children will be completing their end of Primary School SAT tests. The children have been working extremely hard in preparation and we could not be prouder of them. I am sure you will agree they will all be in our thoughts and prayers next week. All we can ask of them is that they do their best and we will continue to be exceedingly proud. We know you can

do it! Year 6 are invited to come into school from 8:35am next week via the front door. We will have breakfast waiting for them! Just remember there are lots of important things no test can measure......



a love of learning

ffort Life Skills



Well done to Year 3 for having the best attendance this week.

F2 - 91.9% Y1 - 94.8% Y2 - 87.9%

Y3 - 95.5% Y4 - 90.0% Y5 - 84.4% Y6 - 90.6%



This week in Assembly the children thought about how Jesus compared Himself as the Good Shepherd who guides us. He said that He was the gateway. He is the way to life, and anyone else that might try to stake such a claim is tricking us. We are like sheep,



wandering around and needing guidance. We can trust in Jesus to provide for us and to protect us. He said that a good shepherd would even lay down his life for the sheep, and that's exactly what Jesus did! We can trust in His promises and rejoice that our shepherd has rescued us from sin and death. We can listen for His voice through prayer and Scripture. And we know that He cares. Each of us is precious in God's eyes, and we can rest assured that He listens when we call to Him, and gives us life.









Last week, our Year 3 and Year 4 children had a fantastic day out at Martin Mere, taking part in their 'Generation Wild' project. They explored the wetla nds, listened to a magical story about Ava the Osprey and even managed to squeeze in some park fun!





This week in school......

Our Nursery Class have been reading 'The Ugly Duckling'. The children have been learning about different emotions, matching colours, designing beautiful ducks and gluing feathers onto paper.

After their visit to Martin Mere (see above),
Year 3 have been keen to earn their Guardian
of the Wild badges. Children have been litter
picking in their local community and parks,
growing flowers, watering plants and raising aware
ness by designing fabulous posters.

Eco Club have been working towards our school goal of enhancing our school grounds and went on a

litter pick to clean up our environment.

Gardening Club have also been working hard to improve our school grounds and have been planting some beautiful flowers.



Thank you to 'Little Angels' who have created our beautiful whole school display. We want our positive learners to – Believe in themsleves & be proud of themsleves Persevere & encourage others

Be confident to try new things and situations Be ambitious and believe things are achieveable



Enjoy another bank holiday weekend, Mrs Ralph